
Sunday, January 17, 2021

7:30pm to 11:00pm

The Penn PTO welcomes you to join us for the 2020-2021 school year. 
While this year may look different, the purpose of the PTO is still vital. 
Over the past 3 years, the Penn PTO has provided grants to teachers, 
student groups, clubs, and organizations who apply during our fall grant 
cycle. The PTO also  assists with volunteer opportunities, hosts the 
annual Snowball Dance, which is open to all grade levels 9-12, provides 
monthly teacher/staff appreciation events/recognition, and meets 
monthly to keep lines of communication open between parents, 
students, and administration. Come see what Penn PTO is about!

Stay Up-To-Date with the latest 
PTO News & Resources

● To be part of the PTO Zoom 
Meetings September thru 
December, please email 
pennhspto@gmail.com to be added 
to the meeting invite list.

● Follow us on Social Media
○ Pennhspto on Instagram 

and Facebook
○ @pennhspto on Twitter

● Note: All events/dates are subject 
to change due to the changing 
circumstances/guidelines 
surrounding COVID-19.

Meet Our Team
● PTO President

○ Kelley Wassner
● Co-President

○ Jessica Saros
● Vice President

○ Melanie Palmer
● Treasurer

○ Susie Lupa
● Secretary

○ Aubrey Saros
● Social Media Coordinator

○ Ann Amico-Moran
● Volunteer Coordinator

○ Barb Zuidema

2020-2021 School Year
● September 14th PTO Meet & Greet Meeting
● October 5th PTO Meeting 6:15pm
● November 2nd PTO Meeting 6:15pm
● December 1st Online Ticket Sales Snowball
● December 7th PTO Meeting
*Note: All meetings September-December via Zoom
● January 11th PTO Meeting 6:15pm
● January 14th-15th Snowball Ticket Sales (Outside 

Penn High School Cafeteria) (These Are The Only 
In-Person Ticket Sale Dates)

● February 1st PTO Meeting 6:15pm
● March 1st PTO Meeting 6:15pm
● April 12th PTO Meeting 6:15pm
● May 3rd-7th Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week
● May 10th PTO Meeting 6:15pm
*Note: All meetings January-May are in Staff Dining

Save The Date
Snowball 2020


